
April 15, 2004

Ms. B. Marie Moore, Vice President
Safety and Regulatory
Nuclear Fuel Services, Inc.
P.O. Box 337, MS 123
Erwin, TN 37650

SUBJECT: DRAFT REVISION 1 •GUIDANCE DOCUMENT

Dear Ms. Moore:

As discussed during the meeting on March 25, 2004, a draft revision of the Nuclear Regulatory
Commission (NRC) guidance on implementation of the April 2003, revisisd

ýfor Category-1 fuel cycle facilities is enclosed for your use. The purpose ofguidance is to provide additional clarification of certain details o support your
response to the April 29, 2003, Order modifying you licens

Your response to theý Order, due on April 29, 2004, will provide your plans for complying
with the Order by October 29, 2004. If you identify necessary actions that conflict with
requirements dduring this implementation period, you must request and receive
relief from theE Order. Requests for relief from theý Order must demonstrate good
cause and may be submitted with your revised plans. However, a request for relief should only
be submitted if you determine that relief is necessa

. You should be aware that our priority is to review
your revised plans and, therefore, resource constraints may impact the expedited processing of
relief requests.

If you have any questions concerning the revised guidance, please feel free to contact me at
(301) 415-8098 or by e-mail at iao~nrc.gov.



M. Moore 2

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," a copy of this letter will be
available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public Document Room or from the
Publicly Available Records (PARS) component of NRC's document system (ADAMS). ADAMS
is accessible from the NRC Web site at http://www.nrc.qov/readinq-rm/adamshtml.

Sincerely,

IRA/

Julie Olivier, Senior Project Manager
Fuel Cycle Facilities Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle Safety
and Safeguards

Office of Nuclear Material Safety
and Safeguards

Docket No. 70-143
License SNM-124

Enclosure: Draft Revision 1
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